Over the Garden Gate Meeting and Fall Clean-Up MINUTES

September / October 2023 (October 23, 2023) — 2 members present

1. Callto order

a.
b.
C.

Secretary Report - None
Treasurer Report - None
Additions to Agenda

2. Old Business / Reports

a. Summer Trip — where do we want to go in 2024? Possibly toward Eau Claire
(Jan Turner has some contacts)

b. Fair Booth — Linda — (contact is Wayne Hendrickson). Went well, once we

found out where to set up our table.

All beds were cleaned up today — by Chris, Linda and Lowell Schultz

Library Flower Bed

Fairgrounds Flower Bed

Courthouse Flower Bed

Jail House Museum Flower Bed

WIMGA news - Chris
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3. New Business
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Did anyone go to any programs or watch any online?

High ground Cleanup — October 13 and 14. Did anyone go? No.

How did Senior Nutrition Program go? Went well — Chris, Deb and Linda talked
to many people.

Mariah no longer works in Extension Office. New assistant is Courtney Becker.
Richard will retire in February.

Please respond to “Ask a Master Gardener” questions.

For news, see WIMGA or UW Extension Website and Volunteer Vibe Newsletter.
Any other discussions? Any tidbits or information?

Dues for 2024 — can be paid anytime - $20 (515 for our group, $5 for WIMGA if a
member). Make check out to Clark County Master Gardeners or Over the
Garden Gate.

Next meeting: November 27, 2023 at Courthouse Auditorium. 5pm

There is NO December meeting.







